
 

  

 

GAMBLING ACT 2005 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF 
 

GAMBLING POLICY STATEMENT 2022-25 
 

Under the Gambling Act 2005, the City of Edinburgh Licensing Board is required to 
publish a Gambling Policy Statement every three years, outlining the policy and 
procedures it intends to follow in discharging its statutory responsibilities and 
functions as licensing authority. 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Act, the Board reviewed and consulted 
on its Gambling Policy Statement, and agreed the new Policy Statement on 31st 
January 2022. 
 
Notice is therefore given that the new Gambling Policy Statement has been 
published, available on the Council’s website at the following location: Edinburgh's 
Licensing Board – The City of Edinburgh Council  
(https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/licences-permits/edinburghs-licensing-board/1) 
 
The Policy takes effect from 10th March 2022. 
 
A paper copy of the Policy will be made available for inspection from the Main 
Reception, City Chambers, High Street, Edinburgh for a period of six weeks after 
which time it will remain available online at the address referred to above. 
 
 
 
Nick Fraser 
Depute Clerk of the Licensing Board 
 
 

 
Should you require the Policy Statement to be made available in another 

format, please contact the Licensing Section at the City Chambers by 
telephone (0131 529 4208) or email (licensing@edinburgh.gov.uk)  
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